
Town of Humboldt Newsletter July 1, 2016 

ONGOING ELECTION INFORMATION The next election is scheduled for August 9,2016 This is a 

partisan election, meaning you have to vote straight ticket. I will be holding 2 dates for absentee 

voting at the Community Center July 27, 2016 from 2-6 P.M. August 3, 2016 from 2:30-6 P.M. Please 

bring proof of residence and a picture ID with you if you choose to vote absentee. 

The polls are open on August 9 from 7:00 A.M. until 8:00 P.M. Please remember to bring proof of 

residency if you are a new voter in the township or have a new name or address. Also remember to 

bring a picture ID to the polling place. You cannot vote unless you have a picture ID. 

Road Work and grass cutting have begun in the Town. Please be aware of road equipment and the 

tractor/mower on the Town roads in the upcoming weeks. 

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email please contact Judy Baierl at 

Baierl05@centurylink.net 


